
 

Mid-Maine Lewiston Hog Chapter 
Meetings Held 1st Saturday Every Month at 9:00 am. 
You are invited to join us in our HOG Den at 
L-A Harley-Davidson 

 

839 Main Street 
Lewiston, ME 04210 

Hot Line (207)758-0633 
 

FOLLOW US 

LOCAL HOG NEWS 

Holiday Party 

The holiday party was held Janu-

ary 9th at the Carriage House 

and what a turn out we had! 

Great food + good friends + 

fierce bidding = lots of fun!! 

Needless to say, what happened 

at the Carriage House, stays at 

the Carriage House—well except 

for a few photos that were 

leaked! 

January 18, 2016 

In this issue: 

 2016 Officers 

 Holiday Party Highlights 

 Membership 

 Activities 

 Drawing Winners 

 January Birthdays 

 Volunteering 

 Upcoming  Events: 

 January 

 Chili Cook-off 

 Blood Drive 

 February 

 Boston Shriners Hospital for 

Children Tour  & Northeast 

Motorcycle Expo  

 Heated Gear Workshop 

Mid-Maine Lewiston HOG Chapter Newsletter 

Happy New Year & 
Welcome to our 2016 
Officers 

Have a great chili 

recipe? Join the 

Chili Cook-Off and 

put it to the test! 

Director: Kathi Yergin 

Assistant Director: Cindy Rogers 

Treasurer: Frank Welch, Jr 

Secretary: Don Gabriel 

Activities Coordinator: Sandy Bruno 

Membership Anita Maheux 

Safety Officer Brent Tanguay 

Editor Karen Tanguay 

Newsletter Sharlena Biron 

Photographers Ellen Ahlemeyer 

Greg Davis 

Webmaster: Don Gabriel 

Ladies of Harley: Lorrie Fernald 

Head Road Captain: Frank Welch, Jr 

Road Captains:  

Tony Bruno 

Stu Harrington 

Brian Jones 

Joe Presti 

Dennis Rogers 

Scott Tanguay 

Paul Walsh 

Kathi Yergin 

Jerry Yergin 

Volunteer Motivator Jessie Poore 

Pig Pot Greg Foster 

50/50 Pam Welch 

Sunshine Sharon Presti 

Get Involved—Volunteer 

The Mid Maine Lewiston HOG chapter sponsors and participates in a lot of events 

and relies on volunteer participation for the successful execution of these events. 

With the support of our members, we can feature fully-staffed, well organized 

events that enhance the experience of everyone. 

From registration table volunteers to concession stand volunteers, duties will run 

the gamut during events. While the goal remains to serve our event audiences 

and assist our sponsors, everyone is encouraged to have fun in their helpful roles. 

So pitch in, meet people, and enjoy! Plus you earn Biker Bucks for your efforts! 

Upcoming Events 

Did you know that you 

could help save more 

than one life with just 

one donation? 

Maine HOG Rally 

The Maine HOG Rally will be held in 

Bangor, July 13th to 16th. Our Assistant 

Director is looking into reserving a block 

of rooms at the Ramada Inn so if you 

are planning on going check back for 

updates. Better yet, join us at our 

monthly meetings to get the updates 

first hand! 

Our chapter is coordinating the lighted 

bike show at this year’s rally. So light 

your bike up and enter the contest! 

We were also tasked with designing the 

letter N in Bangor. Our thanks to Don 

Gabriel for this incredible design!! 

Boston Shriners Hospital for Children Tour 

And 

Northeast Motorcycle Expo 

Come see for yourself the great work our Shriner’s Hospital in Boston is doing and 

then enjoy one of the finest motorcycle Expo’s around, the Northeast Motorcycle 

Expo, put on by Kev-Marv productions. 

The date is Saturday, February 20, 2016. The bus leaves promptly at 7:00 am from 

the Lewiston Park & Ride on Rte. 196 and makes a stop at the Wells Transportation 

Center, exit 19 for additional pick-up at 8:00 am (Continental breakfast on the bus is 

provided). We arrive in Boston @ 10:30am, tour until 1:00pm and then lunch at the 

hospital café (cash only). Bus departs for the Motorcycle Expo at 2:00pm. The Expo 

closes at 5:00 pm and we are back home by 8:00 pm.   

The total cost for bus transportation and admission to the Expo is $35.00. Tickets 

can be purchased online through the Kora website or by calling the Kora office at 

207-782-6831. Please make checks payable to Kora Shriners.   

For additional information contact Brent Tanguay.      

Email brent_tanguay@hotmail.com      

Cell# 860-874-7916 

Save the date for the 

2016 Kare for Kids Ride-In  

& BBQ Competition 

August 27, 2016 

Membership Update 

It’s time to renew your membership ($20) 

for 2016! Please check that your national  

membership is current. Make sure to pay 

your dues and join us for lots of fun in 

this new year! 

Activities Update 

 Gift wrapping earned $455—thanks 

to all those who volunteered and 

helped with this! 

 The date for the bowling party has 

changed to March 20th 

Congratulations to our Monthly Winners!! 

Pig Pot: John Biron Door Prizes: Lori Walsh  

50/50: Skip Forbes  Scott Tanguay  

   Jerry Yergin  

Fred Charon 

Kathi Yergin 

Ben Loft 

Linda Coffin 

Frank Welch, Jr. 

January Birthdays 
If you see any of these members, don’t forget to wish them 

a Very HAPPY BIRTHDAY: 

Kora Kare for Kids Ride-In 

Space is limited so reserve your seat early!  

Registration deadline is February 13, 2016  

Who says you can't ride in the winter? Check out this workshop to learn 

how you can extend your riding season! 
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